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Office of the Director General

Mr G Faulkner Our ref: 12/09643
General Manager Your ref: PLN560065
Byron Shire Council

PO Box 219

MULLUMBIMBY NSW 2482

Dear Mr Faulkner

Request for Byron LEP 1988 — Amendment No 151 to not proceed

I am writing in response to your letter dated 25 May 2012 requesting that the Planning
Proposal for Byron LEP 1988 — Amendment No 151 be made.

Under delegation from the Minister for Planning and Infrastructure, | have decided under
s59(2)(b) of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act, 1979, that the Byron Shire
proposed ‘Major Events’ clause, should not proceed.

| have formed the opinion that the proposal is not in the public interest. | believe matters of
concern to the Council can adequately be assessed through the normal development
application process.

If you have any questions in relation to this matter please contact Steve Murray, Regional
Director the Department of Planning and Infrastructure’s Northern Region branch on (02)
6641 6602.

Yours sincerely

YU o d o
Sam Haddad -_—
Director General
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